
East Springfield Oil Co.
44 Hendee Street

Springfield, MA 01104
413-733-5210

Dear Valued Customer:                           	 February 2013

After much consideration and many sleepless nights, I have decided to merge 
East Springfield Oil with Noonan Energy. All of my staff will still be there to 
assist and service you; the only person missing will be myself.  At 70 years 
of age and with a few health issues, I have decided it was time to enjoy a few 
retirement years while I still can.

For over 86 years, we have taken pride in providing you and your families 
with a reliable and local, family run home heating business. We understand the 
importance of providing our customers with dependable and efficient service, 
and pride ourselves in having built lifelong relationships with our customers 
and that's why I have chosen Noonan Energy to carry on. They too are a local, 
family run business, deeply rooted within the community serving the area since 
1890.

We are confident that this transition will provide you with the same reliable 
and committed service, as well as additional options in satisfying your home 
comfort needs. Noonan Energy offers  heating, cooling and plumbing services 
as well as the most up to date technology and efficiency options that the energy 
field has to offer at competitive prices.

Please be assured that through this merger, delivery and account information 
will remain the same and our helpful and courteous staff will be available to 
assist you with any questions you may have.

In June, we are planning to move our office from 44 Hendee Street to 86 
Robbins Rd., Springfield, MA. The phone numbers shall remain the same.

Again, I would like to thank you for your patronage and encourage you to 
contact us by phone, stop in or visit us online at www.noonanenergy.com for 
more information.

Respectfully,
                           

Walter J. Rostek Jr.


